Roberta DiMezza

From: Daniel Ritchotte <ritchottedaniel1212@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 7:17 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: House Bill 7373 and Senate Bill 2202

| would like to voice my opposition to House Bill 7373 and
Senate Bill 2202. This Bill would greatly limit the ability of a
person to defend oneself in potential danger due to someone
not being able to access their firearm in a timely

manner. Thanks, Daniel Ritchotte

Sent from my iPhone



